
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice to Shippers 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date: 
22.04.2022 
 
Subject: 
EUROPE - INDIAN OCEAN ISLANDS SERVICE TERMINATION 
_____________________________________________________________________
 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
Please note that it has been decided to discontinue the service operating between Europe 
and Indian Ocean Islands. 
 
The last sailing will be: 
MSC ASYA 616/MA225A  
ets first pol Europe London Gateway 25.06.22, ets last pol Europe La Spezia 09.07.22    
 
We regret the inconvenience this change may have to your supply chain and would like to 
thank you for your support over the last years. 
 
Thanking you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
Please contact your DAL representative with any questions that you may have. 
 
Kind Regards,  
DAL Deutsche Afrika-Linien GmbH & Co. KG 


